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Policy Approval - Catholic Faith Advisory Committee 
 

Prepared by: Laura Callaghan, Superintendent of Education   

Date: March 29, 2022 

Background  
 

Sec. B Policy - The Catholic Faith Advisory Committee Policy was reviewed and approved by the 

Policy Vetting Committee on February 15, 2022 with minor changes.  These revisions reflect the 

input from the Catholic Faith Advisory Committee.  The policy statement was updated to reflect 

the valued advisory role of the committee. Policy goals were updated to include the alignment of 

the committee with the Board mission and vision; as well as acknowledging the responsibility of 

proclaiming the importance of Catholic education not only within the St. Clair Catholic District 

School Board, but in the community as well. It is being brought forward to the Board of Trustees 

for approval.   

Recommendations 
 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board receive the report: Policy Approval - Catholic 

Faith Advisory Committee, for information. 

 

That the St. Clair Catholic District School Board approve Sec. B Policy - Catholic Faith Advisory 

Committee, effective March 29, 2022. 

 

 


